
From: Adams, Sue <SAdams@TestValley.gov.uk>
Sent: 26 Apr 2023 07:55:11
To: IdoxDMS@testvalley.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: FW: Registration of application at Aberdeen Cottage - 23/01062/FULLS
Attachments: LOCATION_PLAN-Gates.pdf

From: Andrew Stainton <andrew.staintons@gmail.com> 
Sent: 25 April 2023 17:33
To: Adams, Sue <SAdams@TestValley.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: FW: Registration of application at Aberdeen Cottage - 23/01062/FULLS
 
Dear Sue
 
Sorry - I am getting confused between a "Site Location Plan" and a "Site Plan" which is also know as a "Block Plan", 
according to the definitions on the internet. 
 
Hence, please find attached the Site Location Plan that I believe is now scaled correctly?
 
 
I am working on the other requirements at present, so hope to send them through by tomorrow.
 
 
Many thanks
 
 
Andrew  
 
On Tue, Apr 25, 2023 at 2:31 PM Adams, Sue <SAdams@testvalley.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Andrew
 
Many thanks for your email.
 
Please clarify why you have sent me this plan as it appears to be identical to the plan you submitted with 
your original application and to which I have not raised any queries.
 
I look forward to a response to my letter sent yesterday and the email I sent this morning in order to enable 
me to register the application.
 
Best regards
 
Sue
 
 
Sue Adams
Senior Administration Officer
Planning & Building
01264 368167
Test Valley Borough Council
Beech Hurst
Weyhill Road
Andover
SP10 3AJ
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From: Andrew Stainton <andrew.staintons@gmail.com> 
Sent: 25 April 2023 14:21
To: Adams, Sue <SAdams@TestValley.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: FW: Registration of application at Aberdeen Cottage - 23/01062/FULLS
 
Dear Sue
 
Please find attached the Block Plan drawn to scale 1:250 as requested. Please confirm that you agree?
 
 
Many thanks
 
 
Andrew.
 
On Tue, Apr 25, 2023 at 8:05 AM Adams, Sue <SAdams@testvalley.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning
 
Further to the email I sent you yesterday please could you also complete and submit the attached 
biodiversity checklist.
 
Many thanks
 
Best regards
 
 
Sue Adams
Senior Administration Officer
Planning & Building
01264 368167
Test Valley Borough Council
Beech Hurst
Weyhill Road
Andover
SP10 3AJ
 

 

 
From: Adams, Sue 
Sent: 24 April 2023 16:35
To: andrew.staintons@gmail.com
Subject: Registration of application at Aberdeen Cottage - 23/01062/FULLS
 
Good afternoon
 
Please see attached in connection with the above.
 
Best regards
 
 
Sue Adams
Senior Administration Officer
Planning & Building
01264 368167
Test Valley Borough Council
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Beech Hurst
Weyhill Road
Andover
SP10 3AJ
 

 

 
The information in this e-mail is confidential. The content may not be disclosed or used by anyone other than the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the Council's Data Protection Administrator 
immediately on 01264 368000. Test Valley Borough Council cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or 
completeness of this message as it has been transmitted over a public network. If you suspect that the message may 
have been intercepted or amended, please call the Data Protection Administrator on the above phone number. The 
content of this e-mail, whether marked confidential or otherwise, may have to be disclosed under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. No employee, Councillor or agent is authorised to conclude by e-mail any binding agreement 
with another party on behalf of Test Valley Borough Council. The Council does not accept service by e-mail of 
court proceedings, other processes or formal notices of any kind without specific prior written agreement. 
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